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12th February 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Success Fair 
 
As you are aware your child has just completed their pre-GCSE examinations.  We are holding a ‘Success Fair’ 
at Ormiston where the results of these examinations and your child’s latest report can be collected from the 
academy at 6.00pm on Thursday 6th March, after a presentation by the Principal.  
 
As you know it is so incredibly difficult to prepare for examinations, knowing what to do and when to do it can 
seem an impossible task. As a parent and carer it is not uncommon to feel powerless to support, but being 
able to offer a few words of advice can make all the difference. 
 
As well as a brief address by the Principal, a number stalls will be set up designed to support your child and 
yourself prepare for the upcoming examinations. These stalls will include: 
 

1. Explanation of what the predicted grades are and what they mean for your child 
2. Our own subject teachers to offer you help and guidance in how to prepare for the exams 
3. Post 16 providers, Franklin College and Grimsby Institute 
4. Apprenticeship group Avant Skills Academy 
5. Help to design (and stick to!) a revision timetable 

 
Refreshments will be provided on the evening for all in attendance. 
 
Please complete the form on Edulink as soon as possible or ring the school office to confirm your 
attendance.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the academy and I will endeavour to help. 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you on 
Thursday 6th March at 6:00pm (the event will finish no later than 7:00pm). 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr A Sneyd 
Assistant Principal 
 
 
 


